
      

 
16 October 2024  

 

Mrs B P Mpungose  

3 Cherry Road  

Wyebank  

Kloof  

3610  

 

 

Dear Mrs Mpungose  

 

Exploring postgraduate supervision capacity at selected South African universities: 

developing a knowledge transfer framework 

Ethics Clearance Number: IREC 122/24 

 

The DUT-Institutional Research Ethics Committee acknowledges receipt of your notification 

regarding the piloting of your data collection tool.  

 

Kindly ensure that participants used for the pilot study are not part of the main study. 

 

In addition, the DUT-IREC acknowledges receipt of your gatekeeper permission letter. 

 

Please note that FULL APPROVAL is granted to your research proposal. You may proceed with 

data collection.  

 

Any adverse events [serious or minor] which occur in connection with this study and/or which may 

alter its ethical consideration must be reported to the DUT-IREC according to the DUT-IREC 

SOP’s.  

 

Please note that any deviations from the approved proposal require the approval of the DUT-IREC 

as outlined in the DUT-IREC SOP’s.  

 

It is compulsory for a student or researcher to apply for recertification on an annual 

basis. The failure to do so will result in withdrawal of ethics clearance. It is the 

responsibility of the researcher and the supervisor to apply for recertification. 

 

Please note that you are required to submit a Notification of Completion of Study 

form together with an abstract to the DUT-IREC office on completion of your study. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Professor P Mashau 

Chairperson: DUT-IREC 

 

 

Institutional Research Ethics Committee 

Research and Postgraduate Support Directorate 

2nd Floor, Berwyn Court 

Gate 1, Steve Biko Campus 

Durban University of Technology 

 

P O Box 1334, Durban, South Africa, 4001 

 

Tel: 031 373 2375 

Email: lavishad@dut.ac.za 

http://www.dut.ac.za/research/institutional_research_ethics 
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